CONFERENCE FOR FOOD PROTECTION

UNIFORM INSPECTION PROGRAM AUDIT

PILOT PROJECT

The CFP Certification of Food Safety Regulations Professionals Work Group is soliciting regulatory retail food programs for participation in the Uniform Inspection Program Audit Pilot Project.  The primary objectives of the pilot project will be to evaluate a Conference developed Uniform Inspection Program Audit Worksheet as a tool for the quality assurance evaluations conducted as part of Standard 4.- Uniform Inspection Program, FDA Voluntary National Retail Food Regulatory Program Standards.  Pilot project participants will have an opportunity to:

· Determine the strengths and weakness of the Uniform Inspection Audit Worksheet; instructions; and guidance documents.

· Provide feedback on the ease of use of the documents, including the instructions and format.  Are jurisdictions able to use the documents independently without direct supervision or oversight?

· Determine the length of time required to use the documents and complete the audit process.

· Determine whether the audit process is appropriate to assess the FSIO’s knowledge, skills and ability when applying the competencies required during a field inspection.

· Review the 10 inspection program areas and competencies that comprise the Uniform Inspection Program Audit Worksheet for omissions, additions, and items they deem to be not applicable.  A detailed description of the 10 inspection program areas and competencies is contained in the Audit Reference Guide included with this pilot project package.

· Determine whether the audit process is properly positioned as part of the Standard 4 criteria.  Should it be placed in another part of the Standard or made available as a stand alone tool external to the Program Standards?

Jurisdictions interested in participating in the pilot project must complete and submit an application by May 28, 2010.  The Uniform Inspection Program Audit Pilot Project application, fact sheets, and project documents are available from the Conference web site and are located under the Conference Developed Guides and Documents.
Individuals who have questions or would like more information about the pilot project may contact one of the following pilot project coordinators:

Lee Cornman


John Marcello


Susan Kendrick

850 245-5595


480 829-7396 ext. 35

503 533-0835

cornmal@doacs.state.fl.us
john.marcello@fda.hhs.gov 
skendric@oda.state.or.us 

